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October 02, 2020

The National Association of State Workforce Agencies (NASWA) appreciates the opportunity to
comment on the development of a federal interagency Council on Economic Mobility as requested in
Request for Information (RFI) to Promote Economic Mobility for All Americans by the U.S. Department
of Health and Human Services (HHS) in the Federal Register / Volume 85, No. 137 / Thursday, July
16, 2020.?
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